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(CCC) Spend on food and drink 
 
Please provide me with information on any spending by the council on 
refreshments for council meetings in the past financial year, 2021-22: 
• Please include total spending as well as a breakdown of what was purchased, 
for example tea, coffee, biscuits, sandwiches, takeaways 
• Please include this for all council meetings held over the last financial year 
If it is not possible to provide the information requested due to the information 
exceeding the cost of compliance limits identified in Section 12, please provide 
advice and assistance, under the Section 16 obligations of the Act, as to how I 
can refine my request. 
 
Response 
 
During the 2021-22 financial there was no spend on refreshments for council 
meetings. Due to Covid-19, councillors and officers were asked to bring their own 
food and drink. 
 
We aim to provide a high-quality service to you and hope that you are satisfied 
with this response. If you have any further questions, please do not hesitate to 
contact us. 
 

 Further queries on this matter should be directed to foi@cambridge.gov.uk 
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